From: Emy Dorsogna

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU

Cc: emydors@gmail.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket Number Q022050347
Date: Friday, September 30, 2022 9:05:47 PM

To Carmen Diaz, Acting Board Secretary, Board of Public Utilities:

We are homeowners in Ocean City, NJ. Our home is located a block from 35th Street in Ocean City, NJ where the
transmission lines for the windmill project are proposed. We are strongly opposed to the windmill project and the
location of the transmission lines. Ocean City, NJ is one of the best, top rated family friendly beach towns in the
United States. These windmills will forever negatively impact this beloved beach town, the marine life, birds,
fishing, boating, property values, beautiful wide open ocean views, tourism, and the local economy. Running the
transmission lines through 35th Street in Ocean City is a safety and environmental concern. This location makes no
sense given the number of residents, visitors, and beach goers in that area as well as the natural beaches and dunes
that will have to be disrupted. Please consider our plea to not allow this windmill project or the transmission lines to
enter through Ocean City, NJ.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mary and Anthony D’Orsogna

Ocean City, NJ
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